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THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN··"(') 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON ~ 

.. 
May 22, 1975 

THE PRESIDENT 

JERRY JONES 

WARREN RUSTANDW)~ 

The attached letter from Jack Valenti is forwarded for the 
President's reading file • 
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MoTION PICTURE AssociATION 

OF AMERICA, INC. 

1600 EYE STREET, NoRTHWEST 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 

.JACK VALENTI 
PRESIDENT May 20, 1975 

My dear Mr. President, 

Your presence at the screening of THE 
WIND AND THE LION honored our theater 
and our industry and I want to tell you of my 
own personal gratitude. All of a sudden the 
viewing of a film took on excitement and that 
indefinable sense of passion that runs through 
any group when our President is in our midst. 

You looked extremely fit and well, 
Mr. President. You are bearing your burdens 
with calm and confidence and from my own 
intimate knowledge of the House in which you 
live and the problems you carry, your performance 
of your duties is ample evidence that our country 
is in good hands. 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Sincerely, 




